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WOODBINE MUNICPAL AIRPORT RECEIVES
 SAFETY IMPROVEMENT FUNDING

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Woodbine 
Municipal Airport has received funding from the New Jersey of Transportation 
Airport Improvement/Airport Safety Fund Program for Runway Safety Area 
Improvements in the amount of $166,250.

This funding will be used for Runway Safety Area Improvements on the Runway 
31 end. This will complete the reconstruction work on this runway by improving 
the “trapezoid safety area”. 

“As Commissioner Dilts notes, NJDOT is committed to providing assistance for 
State General Aviation airports such as Woodbine for improvements and 
preservation of the local transportation network. We thank NJDOT for providing 
the facilities at Woodbine Municipal Airport with the most up-to-date technology 
and safety equipment, thus ensuing the safety of both the pilots and those in the 
area on ground,” added Mayor Pikolycky.
 


